
SECTION 106 (S106)
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT NOTICE

Laura Fletcher-Gray
Savills
33 Margaret Street,
London W1G 0JD

26 February 2018

Ref: S07052-LP04892

Regeneration and Planning
Culture and Environment
London Borough of Camden
2nd Floor, 5 St Pancras Square
London
WC1H 8EQ
Tel 020 7974 3921
Fax 020 7974 1930

planningobligations@camden.gov.uk
www.camden.gov.uk

 
PLANNING APPLICATION: 2014/6845/P
SITE ADDRESS: Royal Free Hospital, Pond Street, London, NW3 2QG
DEVELOPMENT DESCRIPTION: Demolition of existing carpark and ancillary structures and

erection of new 7 storey building, located on Heath
Strange Garden site facing west to Hampstead Green
footpath and Rosslyn Hill, containing laboratory/research
space for Institute for Immunity and Transplantation, a
patient hotel, Royal Free Charity offices plus a
replacement carpark of 58 spaces, replacement memorial
garden, plant and landscaping, all ancillary to Royal Free
Hospital.

 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF SECTION 106 PAYMENT
 
We acknowledge receipt of a Section 106 payment of £526,810.71 on 20 February 2018 in respect of the above
development.

Your Section 106 account

Payment received £526,810.71 on 20 February 2018
 
Total charge payable on this development: £526,810.71
 
Payment received to date: £526,810.71
 
Amount outstanding: £0.00
 
For information on any other payments, please see the Demand Notice issued to you by the Council for the amount
and due date.
 
 
Further Information

For further information or if you have any questions regarding S106 please contact us at 
planningobligations@camden.gov.uk or on 020 7974 3921.
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